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The committee working on updating “How to plan a convention/assembly 

has been busy with the updates.  We hope to have a draft by the AWSC 

meeting on April 6, 2013.  It is definitely a work in progress.  If anyone has 

any suggestions, please contact me.  

 

The Spring 2013 Convention/Assembly in Lake Placid is rapidly 

approaching. The convention is being held on Mothers’ Day weekend, May 

10 - 12, 2013.  I know some of you make plans for Mothers’ day, but keep in 

mind that Mothers’ day is Sunday and most of the festivities of the 

convention/assembly are over by noon on Sunday so there is still time to 

celebrate with families and friends. Please get your reservations in so the 

committees can plan accordingly. 

 

Planning for the 2013 Fall Election Assembly is also well underway. There 

will be more information in the Northern Highlights shortly. 

 

The planning committee for the 2014 Spring Convention/Assembly had their 

first meeting. I will update you on their progress as soon as I have more 

information. 

 

When planning to attend a Convention and/or Assembly, please keep in 

mind that we are still trying to keep it green.  Remember to bring your 

reusable bottles for water, etc.  

 

Hope everyone had a very Happy Easter. 

 

Yours in service 

Maureen K 

 

 


